# NEWSLETTER 32—12/05/2019



# BALLYHENRY PRIMARY SCHOOL

### DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Breakfast Club - 8:00 to 8:45 Cost: £1.50

B'Happy - 2:00 to 5:00 Cost: £2.00 per hour

YOU MUST PREBOOK YOUR SLOTS FOR B'HAPPY. Use this link to book B'Happy

http://bit.ly/2os8QJAHAPPY

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Ballyhenry Tots	P7 Trip to Be Safe	Swimming		Ballyhenry Tots
Cancelled due to		P5 & P7		Cancelled due to
rehearsal				rehearsal
		P2 Trip to the		
Judo		Zoo		Junglenastics
P1 to P3				1:50 to 2:40
1:50 to 2:50				
P4 to P7				
2:50 to 3:50				

Please note that the P3F Assembly has been postponed.

## SCHOOL CLOSURES

- EU Elections are ON Thursday 23rd May. School will be closed for the elections.
- Our exceptional closure will be Friday 24th May. School will operate as normal on Tuesday 28<sup>th</sup> May.

#### BFAUTY AND THE BFAST

We are so excited about Beauty and the Beast! Tickets are on sale for £6 each.

Due to the EU Election the shows will now take place on Tuesday 21st May and Wednesday 23rd May. If you have purchased tickets for Thursday night, please let Miss Collins know which day you would prefer (i.e. Tuesday or Wednesday) and she will transfer your ticket.



#### SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT PLAN SURVEY

Thank you to everyone who has already had a chance to reply to this survey! Homework vouchers will be distributed on Monday. Have your say and please complete the on-line survey to help us work towards being an even better school! <a href="http://bit.ly/2SDP19">http://bit.ly/2SDP19</a> If you would prefer a paper copy this can be requested from the office. Paper copies will be sent home on Monday if you have not already received yours.



The survey will close on Tuesday 14th May at 5:00 p.m.I

#### **CONTACT SCHOOL**

We are here to help! Here are some of the ways you can get in touch.

Website: www.myballyhenryps.co.uk Facebook: Ballyhenry Primary School—Official (closed group)

Email: <a href="mailto:lknocker496@c2kni.net">lknocker496@c2kni.net</a> Tel: (028) 90841316

## Families First People and Business Awards

#### Thank you!

The Families First People and Business Awards were held on Saturday Evening! There were many nominees in the category of "Women in Education". I was delighted to be named as one of the finalists! It was a fantastic night and it was delightful to be able to share the success of our growing school with the community! I would like to sincerely thank all of you who took the time to write a comment for the nomination. There was a computer issue at their end so I haven't seen all the comments but was so touched by the ones I have read! It does the heart good to hear that we are making a difference!





